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Comments: Road Safety is a MAJOR concern. We have owned in the Sweetwater Valley for 26 years and the

road has not changed. It is a very rural, narrow winding road in a box canyon. The current project from USFS is

sizing this project to accommodate 250 to 300 people a day. This will add a additional 100 to 120 vehicles a day

over and above our current Sweetwater valley traffic. Because we live in a box canyon, what goes in must come

out. So that means now 200 to 240 vehicles on this road daily. These vehicles will include a lot of campers,

trailers, meaning longer vehicles with large turning radius.   Historic use of Sweetwater lake was around 60

people a day or 15 vehicles which was manageable for our road. A very thorough road study needs to be done.


